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10th June 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Moor First School Summer Fayre will be taking place on Saturday 25th June. There will lots for all the family to 
enjoy. Please look at the attached poster for all the fun activities on offer. 
 
Raffle tickets – each child will receive 2 books of raffle tickets, if you require any more tickets please ask at the 
office. Any unsold tickets please return to the office so that we can sell them on the day. 
 
Non uniform day – 17th June will be Bring a Bottle Non Uniform Day. 
 
Tombola prizes – Any donations for the Tombola please bring in to school by the 22nd June. 
 
Toy Stall – Any unwanted toys and books please bring in to school by the 24th June. 
 
Cake Stall – Calling all bakers, please can any cake donations be bought in to school on the 24th June. 
 
Thank you for all your support! 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Atherton and Mrs Mayes 
Co Headteachers 
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